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Date : 30th August 2022 

The Director, Central Bureau of Investigation 

Shri Subodh Kumar Jaiswal 

Plot No.5B, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, 

New Delhi 110003. 

Dear Sir, 

Subject : TAMPERING OF EVIDENCE BY LOKPAL OF INDIA IN 

Homicide of my wife, Late Smt Kamini Barkur; untimely, unnatural and merciless 

death. The doctors watched her sinking for 5 days at a stretch & later abandoned 

her to her fate which was death.  

This was just to protect Cipla drug Rokfos causing Serious Fatal Adverse Drug 

Reactions (ADRs).  

Human Rights Violation in its worst form in the largest democracy in the world by 

bribing & corrupting every authority in India by Cipla Limited.     “INHUMAN” 

1. My Complaint was sent dated 19th July, 2022 regarding the above-mentioned  

matter, with full facts and evidence documents. 

2. This was followed by: 

a) Copy of my letter dated 06th August 2022 w.r.t. Complaint to Union Health 

Minister – Suspension of officers in Health Ministry viz Dr.P.B.N.Prasad, Shri 

Somnath Basu, Dr.V.G.Somani & Shri Rajesh Bhushan. That Notices be 

issued to Cipla Directors, Noces to Cipla Stakeholders & Suspension of Cipla 

Licence. 

b) Copy of my Complaint to NHRC dated 06th August 2022. 

c) Copy of complaint to Hon’ble President dated 06th August 2022. 

Criminal offences by Cipla Limited have been explained. 

d) Copy of my complaint to Hon’ble President on New Drugs Bill dated 12th 

August 2022. 

e) Copy of my Complaint to Under Secretary (Drugs Regulation) dated 15th 

August 2022. That New Drugs Bill is a FRAUD. 

New Drugs Bill is a Prescription for Disaster. It serves the interests of the 

pharma industry, not public health.  
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3. Enclosed, please find my letter addressed to the Health Minister which is hard 

copy of my email addressed to the Health Minister, copies to relevant 

authorities. I have also enclosed the following: 

a) My letter to NHRC dated 28th August 2022 on disposal of my complaint 

ILIMIE. 

b) My letter to Lokpal of India dated 28th August 2022 on gimmick being 

played & tampering of evidence in a homicide case. 

4. I have requested the Health Minister to handover the matter to the CBI at the 

earliest as I have submitted full facts with evidence documents to the CBI. 

5. Please note that I have not received acknowledgement for my complaints. 

6. Current letter is crucial for CBI to investigate CDSCO officers before they 

further damage health & lives of the citizens. 

Thanking you for your co-operation, 

Yours Sincerely, 

Umeshchandra Barkur 

A-15, Neeta Apartments, Chaphekar Bandhu Marg, Mulund (E), Mumbai 400081. 

Cell : 98201 17923   Email: umeshchandrabarkur@hotmail.com 




